## Silveridge Golf Update December 13, 2024

A few reminders as we head into the Holidays and weeks ahead:

Please remember to sign up using the web site <a href="www.Silveridgegolf.com">www.Silveridgegolf.com</a>. If you try to sign up using just the Signup Genius you will be asked for a password. We did not issue passwords for our members. Please do not write your name on the sheet posted on the Bulletin Board in the office, I don't check that and if we fill up you may not get to play.

A reminder if you are playing closest to the pin at Arizona Golf Resort (AGR) and closest to the pin and or low net at Ken McDonald (KMD) Golf Course the cost is \$ 2.00 to participate. Also, for those of you that don't know, the Arizona Golf Resort is changing its name to the Golden Hills Golf Club (GHGC) in the very near future.

If you sign up to play, please plan on arriving 15 minutes prior to your assigned tee times, as of late both KMD and AGR have had us teeing off early.

As we get closer to January, please make sure you are signing up in the sign up sheet section and not the wait list sheet section.

If you are signed up on the waitlist and the tee times fill up you may not get to play. If you need help or clarification please let me know.

If you are using a cell phone to try and sign up for golf you may have issues. There is a lot of "background data" and some cell phones take a very long time to load. I suggest you use a computer or tablet. If you don't have a computer or tablet, find someone in your group and ask them to sign you up. There are also several computers in the Business Office you can use.

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please let me know. Thank you for your continued support and if I don't see you have a safe Holiday.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Brad 949-322-6312